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NCTM says, “Every student should study mathematics every year through high school, progressing to a more advanced level each year.” All students graduating from Ohio high schools in 2014 will be required to do this. What mathematics is appropriate for the average high school senior?
Attendees will experience cognitively engaging tasks from a post–algebra II alternative to precalculus that is aligned with Reasoning and Sense Making and the Common Core. These tasks have been classroom tested in technology-intensive learning environments focused on language, thinking, and learning. The tasks connect modeling, discrete mathematics, geometry, probability, and statistics, and they promote mathematical proficiency and quantitative literacy with college readiness as the aim.
